
Message to Members

Dear Members,
Your credit union is excited to celebrate another year of the credit union difference! 
International Credit Union Day will be Thursday, October 17, 2019. Credit unions offer local 
service with a global reach. Grand Trunk (BC) Employees Federal Credit Union serves the 
needs of our members on a local scale, but we work hard to bring financial empowerment 
and awareness to our members that will stay with them in every aspect of their lives, both 
locally and globally. Be sure to stop into your credit union to celebrate with us with cider and 
donuts in the lobby!  

It is that time of year where we get to show the community that we are ‘People Helping 
People’, and we need your help to do so! We will be collecting donations of coats, hats and 
gloves for Charitable Union. There will be a bin in the lobby where you can drop off your 
gently used winter items starting Monday, October 7, 2019. This year we will also be helping 
fight hunger in our community by hosting a food-drive at the credit union! Starting Monday, 
November 25, 2019, we will be collecting non-perishable food items under the Christmas 
tree in the lobby! We invite you to join us in giving back to our community! Donations will be 
collected until Friday, December 20, 2019! 

As we close out 2019 and head into 2020, we want to make sure we have all up-to-date 
information for our membership! Please make sure we have your current address and 
phone numbers on file! Also, we ask that you give us a call if you are planning to go out of 
town so that we can do a travel notification on your account to avoid any issues with your 
debit card. As a reminder: our debit Mastercards do NOT work out of the country, so if you 
are planning international trips please be sure to check out our Visa Scorecard Rewards 
credit card —great for car rentals, hotels, and international travel! You will earn bonus points 
for every dollar spent that you can redeem for brand name merchandise and travel rewards!

�ank you for your membership,

LuAnn M. Schott
Manager/Treasurer

Grand Trunk Employees (BC) Federal Credit Union is an
Equal Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender. 

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

Fall Issue 2019
Monday-Thursday

Lobby & Drive Thru 8:00am-4:30pm

Friday
Lobby 8:00am-4:30pm

Drive Thru 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday
Lobby & Drive Thru 9:00am-noon

Holiday Cl�ings & 
Special Holiday Hours

Thanksgiving Day
Nov. 28th (Closed) 

Day after Thanksgiving
Nov. 29th (Open 8a-12p)

Christmas Eve
Dec. 24th (Open 8a-12p)

Christmas Day
Dec. 25th (Closed) 

New Year’s Eve
Dec. 31st (Open 8a-12p)

New Year’s Day
Jan. 1st (Closed)

Location:
1275 Raymond Road North

Battle Creek, MI 49014

(269) 965-1381

Fax: (269) 965-0034

Loan Fax: (269) 965-6558

www.grandtrunkcu.com

Always Keep
Us Current!

Fall is a great time to make 
sure everything is up-to-date 

such as cars, smoke detectors, 
finances, AND your credit 

union! Please call or stop in to 
make sure we have your 

current contact information 
on file including: current 

address, phone number, email 
address, and beneficiaries 

and/or joint owners.



Fall Issue 2019
Monday-Thursday

Lobby & Drive Thru 8:00am-4:30pm

Friday
Lobby 8:00am-4:30pm

Drive Thru 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday
Lobby & Drive Thru 9:00am-noon

Board of Directors:  Larry Gilbert | Chris George | Sue Bess | LuAnn Schott | Janice Austin | Neils R. Hopkins | Charles Hoekstra

Supervisory Committee: Helen Tupper | Mike Cole | Carolyn Heath
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Our Mission:
Grand Trunk (Battle Creek) Employees Federal Credit Union was established in 1945 as a member owned, not for profit cooperative and since then 
our members have been our number one priority. Our mission has been to generationally build a family-like relationship with each member to 
create the trust and confidence needed to provide financial education and cover all financial needs.

ATTENTION!
TEENS BETWEEN 15-18 YEARS OLD

JOIN OUR TEEN PROGRAM!
It’s never too early to learn financial management!

*Ask us for more information*

ENTER FOR A

CHANCE TO WIN!
ENROLL IN BILL PAY FOR A

CHANCE TO WIN AN iROBOT
ROOMBA ROBOT VACUUM 

One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about 
December 5, 2019 by a random drawing from all 

qualified entries received by a participating credit union 
between October 1, 2019 and November 30, 2019. You 
may incur a monthly service fee for Bill Pay. See your 

credit union for complete details, including contest rules, 
restrictions and alternate method of entry. Void where 

prohibited by law. Terms and Conditions may apply.
No purchase necessary.


